New Ministry Opportunities

It’s been a very busy past few months. We arrived back from Micronesia to PA just as Servant’s
Heart Camp staff training was finishing. We jumped right into camp, so that helped us to get a
schedule and get over jet lag. It was a busy summer producing week-in-review videos for
camp each week. Each teen, junior, and family camp, we captured footage of the events of the
week and compiled it to create a short video for the campers to remember what they
experienced at camp. If you would like to get a feel for what a week of camp is like, you can
check out any of the week-in-review videos on the Servant’s Heart Facebook page or website.

Over time God has laid a burden on Nathan’s heart to develop a ministry that would aid
missionaries in their communication with the local church. Often missionaries are expected to
present their ministry through video, but many times they find that the technology continues to
change, quality video equipment is costly, and learning new software is time consuming. As God
has directed our path differently than how we expected in the last year, it seems as though God
is now opening the door for "Lens of the Harvest" to begin. Our goal is to mobilize ourselves in a
way that we could travel to missionaries in their place of service to capture on-the-ground, story-
telling video footage that will help missionaries connect and communicate with the local church.
The benefit will not only be for the missionary but also for each church member as they will see,
hear, and be drawn into the ministry abroad.

In September, the Lord opened the opportunity for us to travel to Rimrock, Arizona, to help
church planters Mike and Sue Smith develop a video to present their ministry there. While we
were there, we also produced a short one-minute information video for Faith Baptist Church in
Cottonwood, AZ. It was a great experience as we learned more about how to help people
develop the story that they want to communicate through video.

As we continue to pray for God’s leading, provision, and direction for Lens of the Harvest, we
are planning to participate in the Fall Missions Conference at Ambassador Baptist College in
Lattimore, NC the first week of November. We have been busy preparing for the conference as
well as developing a website, Facebook page and a YouTube channel.

If you are interested in following along with the progress of this new ministry, or if you just want
to help us gain exposure, please “like” our Facebook page and subscribe to our YouTube
channel. If a specific ministry or missionary comes to mind that may be interested in assistance
from Lens of the Harvest, feel free to share our vision with them.

In His Service,
Nathan and Hannah Fry
Lens of the Harvest



http://facebook.us11.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=96091d08f37be1bda3bc23b41&id=7a48a7bcc9&e=02cc5f4900
http://facebook.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96091d08f37be1bda3bc23b41&id=cb1a56a725&e=02cc5f4900

